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Operational Audit of North Springs Improvement District
Unanimously Approved by Joint Legislative Auditing

Committee

CORAL SPRINGS, Fla. –  Today, the Joint Legislative Auditing Committee
unanimously approved a request to direct the Auditor General to perform an
operational audit of the North Springs Improvement District (NSID). The audit
request was made by Representative Dan Daley (D-Coral Springs), who
received several questions and complaints regarding the operation and actions of
NSID, including allegations of threats, nepotism, cronyism, unethical practices, and
potential illegalities.

The audit will include a review of NSID's financial and operational practices, as well
as an examination of any potential conflicts of interest or violations of state laws and
regulations. The results of the audit will be used to identify any areas in need of
improvement and to ensure that the taxpayers and ratepayers of NSID are receiving
the highest level of accountability and transparency.

"Taxpayers deserve the utmost transparency when it comes to how their tax dollars
are being used. I am pleased the Joint Legislative Auditing Committee recognized the
importance of this audit, as well as the need for greater transparency and
accountability at NSID. I am confident the Auditor General will provide an
independent and thorough review that will help restore the public's trust in NSID,”
said Representative Daley.
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